
 

Broadwindsor Group Parish  
Community Land Trust 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT 

The BGP CLT invites everyone from the Group 
Parish area to a Community Consultation Event 

to be held on Wednesday 28th March 2018  
at Drimpton Village Hall 

Drop in any time between 3.00 p.m. and 7.00 p.m. 

Your opportunity to view and comment on 
the draft design plans for the proposed 
development site of up to 15 affordable 
homes at Netherhay Lane, Drimpton. 

Trewin Design Architects and members of the 
BGP CLT Committee will be available to answer 

your questions and collect your comments. 

REFRESHMENTS & CAKE


